Dear wolfkeeper,

Thank you for your comments. You are correct that the poem you read was about Deputy Denied-Oh. Her evil reign transcends words, but I try!

We would love to have you get involved in the push for commonsense prison and public safety reform. Please join us for our "Occupy Prisons" Rally we are holding on Saturday, September 28, 2013. We have formed our own organization CURE-ARM and need your help. To find out more please contact our CURE-ARM secretary Karen Schulman at;

klschulman@verizon.com

Thank you again. You can always contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Shirley P.O. Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

"The fight is tough, and many times rough. The results are few, but we do what we do. We need your help, we can't do it alone. We need your support, this failure we can't condone!"

In Solidarity,